
787-707-3734/3138

Saturday, April 02, 2022
at Las Casas Lake

10 a.m. to 1 p.m.

The fee includes a fishing pole, limited
fishing supplies, and a hamburger or hot

dog lunch with chips and a drink.

For more information and to reserve
your space, call

A maximum of 30 participants (6-13 years
old) will be permitted, and all will have a
designated area for fishing onshore and

need to be accompanied by their parents.
Parents must bring water for hydration,

sunscreen, bug repellent, eye protection,
wear close-toe shoes.

(No sandals allowed at the event area); all
participants need to wear a mask at the

event area.
Lunch available for sale.

Fee: $10 per Child


